
  

Dear 21st Century Friends and Families, 

We look forward to working with your children next school year in the 21st Century Extended Day 

Program! This fall the 21st Century Extended Day Program will begin on Tuesday, September 3rd. 

 To register for the 2019 – 2020 school year, please complete the form attached for each child 

you wish to enroll in the program. Space is limited and students will be enrolled on a first come 

first served basis. You may either mail or bring the completed registration form to Amherst St. 

Elementary School. A completed registration includes the completed form, a $25.00 

nonrefundable registration fee, and the first month’s payment. *Payment information is located 

on the registration form. 

 

Some helpful information about the 21st Century Extended Day Program… 

 Any and all questions regarding registration or payment should be directed to Diane Bosteels. She can be reached by emailing 

BosteelsD@Nashua.edu or by calling (603) 966-1751 

 21st Century is the afterschool program of the Nashua School District, and offers homework assistance facilitated by school 

day teachers, Monday – Thursday. In addition to academic support, exciting enrichment and recreational activities are offered 

each day including sports, cooking, science, art, outdoor adventures, music and many others.  

 Fees will be collected on a monthly basis and are due the 1st of each month. Payments can be submitted to your Site 

Coordinator directly, by mailing a check to our main office, or by visiting the 21st Century Extended Day office, located at 71 

Amherst St. Nashua, NH 03064. *Please make all checks payable to the Nashua School District, with 21st Century and 

student’s name in the memo. 

 Please call the 21st Century Program office with all questions concerning fees, scholarship information or to arrange a 

payment plan: Diane Bosteels, 966-1751. 

 

All 21st Century students will receive a complimentary membership to the Boys & Girls Club of 

Greater Nashua! Students enrolled will have access to the Boys & Girls Club on any day there is no 

scheduled 21st Century Program for one calendar year including early release days, early dismissal 

days, and vacation weeks! If you have any questions regarding the Boys & Girls Club membership, 

we encourage you to contact them directly by calling (603) 883-0523.  

 

 

Thank you for choosing 21st Century Extended Day!  

       Be sure to follow our social media pages to see all the fun taking place after school!  

Amherst St. School 

71 Amherst St. 

Nashua, NH 03064 

ATTN:  Diane Bosteels 
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